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You are cordially invited to attend: 

MANCHESTER UNIVERSITY JUNIOR SCHOLARS DAY 

Who: 

What: 

When: 

Where: 

Why: 

The event is designed for you and other juniors who have exemplary academic 

records. You have proven yourself as a scholar and leader in your school. We 

welcome you with enthusiasm! Parents/guardians are also invited to attend. 

The program includes a tour of campus; sitting in on a college class; lunch; meet­

ing current students; and sessions covering the Honors Program, international 

study, and career services. 

Wednesday, April 15, 2020. Registration is from 8:45 to 9:15 a.m. in the lobby of 

Cordier Auditorium, and the program concludes by 2:30 p.m. 

The event will take place on the campus of Manchester University in North 

Manchester, Indiana. 

This is a perfect opportunity to begin or continue your college search, and being 

a Junior Scholars Day participant comes with many benefits: 

• First group of students invited to apply to Manchester University.

• Guaranteed an academic scholarship upon admission to Manchester.
• Awarded a $1,000 Junior Scholars Day Award for each year of undergraduate study at

Manchester (up to four years).
• Awarded the $500 MU Visit Incentive scholarship for each year of undergraduate study

at Manchester (up to four years).

• And, for the first time, Junior Scholars who have a minimum cumulative GPA of 3.5 will

be the first group of students invited to apply for the Honors Program.

Space is limited! If you are interested in participating in Junior Scholars Day, please sign up as 

soon as possible. The reservation deadline is Wednesday, April 1. You can return the enclosed 

form or register on line at https://forms.manchester.edu/admissions/jsd/. 

We will confirm your reservation. If you have questions, contact us at (800) 852-3648 or e-mail 

me at kjreinoehl@manchester.edu. We hope to see you on April 15! 

Sincerely, 

Kim Reinoehl 

Assistant Director of Admissions 






